
 

Autumn Term – Tuesday 31st October 

School Newsletter 

Headteacher 

Welcome from the 

Welcome back. We hope you had a safe and happy 
half term holiday. Thank you to everyone who made 
sure they returned to school for the first day this 
week. It makes a huge difference to your child’s 
learning and wellbeing when they are in school 
every day. There was some very exciting learning on 
our Hook day this Monday with year 4 making 
volcanoes, rainforest exploration in year 6 and fruit 
kebabs in year 2. We’re looking forward to sharing 
more of your child’s learning with you this half term. 
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Dates for your Diary for Autumn Term… 

Autumn Term 2 Week 1 (30th Oct – 3rd Nov) 

Tue 31st Oct Halloween! 

Tue 31st Oct Secondary School Application Deadline – Year 6 

Fri 3rd Nov Flu Vaccinations 
  

Week 3 (13th – 17th November) 

Mon 13th Nov Anti-Bullying Week & Odd Socks Day 2023 

Fri 17th Nov INSET day & Children In Need (school closed to all pupils) 
  

Week 6 (4th – 8th December) 

Mon 4th Dec INSET day (school closed to all pupils) 

Thu 7th Dec Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 
  

Week 7 (11th – 15th December) 

Tue 12th Dec Year 2 Christmas Assembly 2:15pm parents welcome! 

Wed 13th Dec Nursery Christmas Assembly, 10:45am & 2:15pm parents 
welcome! 

Thu 14th Dec Community event – Christmas Crafts parents welcome! 

Fri 15th Dec Last day of term – Christmas Holidays! 
 

 School finishes for the Christmas Holidays on  
Friday 15th December at 3:15pm! 

School returns on Tuesday 2nd January at 8:40am!  

Keep up to date with Term Dates and our School Calendar on our website here: 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/  

 

Are you 

dressing up? 

Are you 

joining in any 

Halloween 

activities? 

Email us your 

scary 
photos! 

admin@chapelstreet.manchester.sch.uk  
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Word of the week: 

Mrs Pilling’s ‘word of the week’ this week is: 

Elated 
What do you think it means? 

How would you use it in a sentence? 

Fact of the week: 
 

Mrs Hughes’ Fact of the Week this week is:  
 

What is an amphibian? Challenge: Name 
five examples. 

What am I Reading… 

 Mr Hoskin is reading, “Northern 
Lights”, by Philip Pullman. It’s a 
fantastic adventure and is 
recommended for Year 5 and Year 6 
pupils as that is when Mr Hoskin first 
read it. He is looking forward to 
reading this with his daughter, when 
she’s old enough! 

 

School Photos… 

 

 

DON’T FORGET – if you want 
to purchase your child’s 
photo or a sibling photo, it is 
FREE DELIVERY to school for 
one week only!! 

Attendance… 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations… 

NHS nurses will be 
coming to school on 
Friday 3rd 
November to offer 
your children a FREE 
flu vaccination. 
Complete your form 
NOW if you haven’t 
done this already! 

 

Let’s work together to 
improve our attendance for 
this half term – we can do it! 

 

 

We have some exciting vacancies available in 
school! 
 

Please visit our school website to find out more 
and to apply: 
 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/our-
school/vacancies/  

Are you looking for a new challenge? … 
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Do you want to 
learn or improve 

your English? 
 

FREE classes are 
available! 

 

Classes are held at 
Levenshulme Old Library on 

Mondays, 2pm – 3pm. 
 

Classes begin on 6th Nov. 
 

To sign up, please email: 
community@chapelstreet.manchester

.sch.uk 

 School Admissions 

Nursery & Reception… 
 

 

We had a fantastic Nursery & 

Reception Open Day last half 

term! 
 

Don’t forget – applications to apply 
for your child’s Reception place are 

now OPEN. 
 

You can apply online here, or 
collect a paper form from our 

school office. 
 

If you have any further questions, 
or would like a full tour of the 

school, please get in touch. 

community@chapelstreet.manchester.sch.uk  
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